
 

 

 
 
 

 
Dear SPBA Members,  
 
The SPBA would like to update all of our members on the COVID-19 pandemic and how it is affecting our Southern 
Peninsula Basketball community. 
 
In relation to Social Distancing, further restrictions have been put in place by the Australian Government, as of 23/3/20.  
The parts of this that direct the Southern Peninsula Basketball community directly are; 

Restrictions on facilities  
The following facilities are restricted from opening from midday local time 23 March 2020:  

• Pubs, registered and licensed clubs (excluding bottle shops attached to these venues), hotels 
(excluding accommodation).  

• Gyms and indoor sporting venues.  
• Cinemas, entertainment venues, casinos and night clubs.  
• Restaurants and cafes will be restricted to takeaway and/or home delivery.  
• Religious gatherings, places of worship or funerals (in enclosed spaces and other than very small 

groups and where the 1 person per 4 square metre rule applies).  
 
Isolated remote community hubs are not included in these restrictions.  
Other facilities are not impacted, but could be considered under a later stage of restrictions, if necessary.  
These measures also apply to outdoor spaces associated with the above venues. 

 
These restrictions apply to our community.  Our facilities are closed and are not accessible, nor are the outdoor spaces 
associated with our facilities. 
 
We understand that it is quiet challenging and difficult for everyone, for many different reasons during these times.  
The SPBA implores our community to do what has been asked by our Government in relation to Social Distancing. 
 
Please remember that the SPBA office staff are still working from home, nobody is in the office to answer phone calls.  
If you would like to speak with someone from the SPBA, please see below the best means to reach them; 
 
Director Of Coaching; Lucas Allen – lallen@sharksbasketball.com.au 
Lucas’ main role is to assist with coach and player development.  He is also managing our marketing, social media and 
sponsorship at this point in time. 
 
Competitions Manager; Jenna McCormick – jmccormick@sharksbasketball.com.au 
Jenna’s main role is the Competitions and Grass Roots programs.  Jenna is also managing our referees, and oversees 
our casual employees. 
 
Accounts Manager; Carmel Monoghan – accounts@sharksbasketball.com.au 
Carmel’s main role is to manage the Association’s accounts. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
SPBA Board Of Management and Staff  


